
8 September 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Primary 5 Pupils 

 

We are very much looking forward to First Holy Communion in the next few weeks.  Unfortunately, 

due to COVID-19 this is being held much later than usual and there will be a few changes to the 

service. 

 

Miss Johnson’s class will have their Holy Communion on Saturday 19 September 2020 at 12 noon in 

Mary Queen of Peace Church, Warrenpoint. 

 

Mrs Fitzpatrick’s class will have their Holy Communion on Saturday 26 September 2020 at 12 noon in 

Mary Queen of Peace Church, Warrenpoint. 

 

The pupils will be seated as a family bubble with their siblings and parents only.  Social distancing 

will be observed and there will be vacant seats between family bubbles.  Pupils, parents and siblings 

will remain in their seats for the distribution of Holy Communion. 

 

The church regulations require that all adults wear a face covering at all times inside the church and 

following latest guidance we are unable to invite you back to school after the service.  All of this is in 

place for the greater good and we do appreciate your support.  We will work hard to ensure that this is 

a very special day for everyone and are delighted that we can get together to celebrate it with you at 

this time.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs U Farrell 

Principal 
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